
March 21, 2016 

Honorable Dee Morikawa, Chair 

House Committee on Human Services 

State Capitol, Room 442 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

SUBJECT: SB 2583 RELATING TO COMPOSTING TOILETS 

Dear Chair Morikawa and members of the Committee: 

I STRONGLY SUPPORT SB 2583. This bill is an important bill, especially for individuals living in the 

remote areas without access to existing wastewater infrastructure. More importantly, the installation 

and use of composting toilets in public facilities is an efficient and economical way to address the needs 

of homeless individuals. Lastly, there will be a tremendous reduction in the use of water, one of our 

most valuable natural resources. 

Thank you for the opportunity to share with you my views. Should you have any questions or require 

any additional information, please feel free to contact me at salmonson808Pyahoo.com .  

tiliab  

evieve (Genny) Salmonson 
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 4:03 PM
To: HUStestimony
Cc: mauifaith@gmail.com
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB2583 on Mar 22, 2016 10:00AM*

SB2583
Submitted on: 3/21/2016
Testimony for HUS on Mar 22, 2016 10:00AM in Conference Room 329

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
Faith Ewbank Individual Support No

Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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